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Resolution of Recognition
FRED of the Month
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;
WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in the work ethics and characteristics described in The Fred Factor by Mark Sanborn, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize a FRED of the Month at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in regular session on April 19, 2012, does hereby recognize the following as FRED of the Month for April 2012:

Mr. Chad Sweet, a physical education teacher at Meadow View Elementary School and 14-year HCS employee, makes breakfast time fun for the students.  Breakfast participation seems to increase just by having Mr. Sweet distribute meals.  Mr. Sweet also played a major role in earning the $4,000 Fuel Up to Play 60 grant.  Fuel Up to Play 60 is an in-school nutrition and physical activity program launched by the National Dairy Council (NDC) and the National Football League, in collaboration with the USDA, to combat childhood obesity.  The writer of his nomination letter says that Mr. Sweet cares about the “whole” child.  He notices when kids arrive at school unhappy, and he can always come up with a way to make the student smile.  He can repair students’ (or staffs’) tennis shoes with anything from duct tape to a needle and thread.  He connects with all students, staff, and families by using humor and lots of laughter.  Mr. Sweet has a sense of humor that is absolutely contagious.  

The Board extends its congratulations to Chad Sweet for the recognition he has earned for himself and Hardin County Schools.
